
 

 

Buckinghamshire Council 

The Buckinghamshire Council (Speed Limit) Order 2021   
(Amendment No 000*) Order 202* 

 
Notice is hereby given that Buckinghamshire Council proposes to make the above-named 
Order under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 to reduce the current 40mph to a proposed 
30mph speed limit, from the junction with Penn Green (existing change from 30mph to 40mph) 
for approximately 2km to a point just west of Clay Street. 

A copy of the Order and Plans showing the lengths of road affected, together with a copy of 
the Council’s Statement of Reasons may be inspected Mon to Fri, 9am-5pm at 
Buckinghamshire Council, Council Access Plus, Walton Street, Aylesbury, HP20 1UA, United 
Kingdom. 

Further details are also available on the website Your Voice Bucks – Citizen Space 
(https://yourvoicebucks.citizenspace.com/). Comments and objections on the proposals 
(together with the grounds of any objection) must be sent in writing by the 19th of July 2024 
to the Design Services Team, Buckinghamshire Highways, Council Access Plus, Walton 
Street Offices, Walton Street, Aylesbury, HP20 1UA, United Kingdom. or by email to 
parkingtro@buckinghamshire.gov.uk.  
 
 
Dated 21st June 2024   
  
K. GOAD   
SERVICE DIRECTOR, HIGHWAYS AND TECHNICAL SERVICES   
COMMUNITIES DIRECTORATE   
BUCKINGHAMSHIRE COUNCIL   
WALTON STREET OFFICES, WALTON STREET, AYLESBURY, HP20 1UA   
 


